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Monday 22nd November 2021 Term 4 Weeks 8 and 9: 

 

Covid - 19 Level 3: 

We are now on Level 3: 

• If students are unwell, please keep them at home. 

• Parents are not permitted at school unless invited for a specific purpose-for example a 

meeting with staff.  

• Parents are requested to pick up students at the gate in Hughes Street and to socially 

distance. 

• P & C meetings can be held after school. 

• All staff and parents will be required to QR Code. 

• All visitors are required to be double vaccinated and show proof on entry. 

• If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school or speak with me 

at the gate. 

• Attached is a roadmap for these guidelines. 

• We will stay on Level 3 for the rest of this term. 

It has been lovely the hear the rain on the roof over the weekend. 

P & C Annual General Meeting: 

The P&C AGM will be held on Tuesday 23rd November 2021 commencing at 3.30pm in the 

classroom. All visitors will need to QR code in and show proof of double vaccination on arrival. 

Presentation Assembly: 

Our Presentation Assembly will be held on Friday 10th December 2021 commencing at 10:00am. 

Semester 2 Student Reports: 

The semester 2 student reports will be sent home on Monday 13th December 2021. These 

reports have been modified due to the Learning From Home due to Covid-19. 

 

 



Have a wonderful fortnight, 

David Simes – Principal 

 

What’s Happening at Louth Public School: 

Week 8: 

Monday 25/10/21   • Newsletter sent home 

Tuesday 26/11/21 • 3.30pm - P & C AGM  

Week 9: 

Wednesday 1/12/21 • Mrs Arnold working 

Thursday 2/12/21 • Mrs Arnold working 

Friday 10/12/21 • 10am - Presentation Assembly 

Week 10: 

Monday 13/12/21 • Semester 2 student reports sent home 

Wednesday 

15/12/21 

• Last day of school for 2021 for students and staff. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

We created 
colourful jellyfish 
for World Jellyfish 

day. 
 

They look 
amazing! 


